
Southern Lakes Reading 
Council is dedicated to improving 
literacy instruction and promoting 
literacy. 

Professional Learning Network

SLRC enjoys networking with 
educators from Walworth, Western 
Racine, and Western Kenosha Counties. 

Benefits of SLRC Membership 

• Hear top-notch presenters
at the SLRC meetings

• Stay current and informed
• Obtain information on

current trends in literacy
instruction

• Build your expertise
• Learn strategies
• Hear the news on new

books

SLRC Leadership Team
Brenda Scheff, Co-President 

Jen Grossen, Co-President 

Secretary, Cathy Pomaranski 

Treasurer, Linda Frankenberg 

Membership and Newsletter, Joyce Uglow

Social Media, Jen Grossen 

Southern Lakes 
Reading Council is an 
affiliate of  WSRA



Events! 

September 30, 2019 

Title: Programs to Facilitate District-
Wide Reading Engagement 
presented by Brian Wilhorn 

Register at www.wsra.org/slrc-
sept-2019 

November 

Title: TBA presented by Kathy 

Champeau 

Register at www.wsra.org/slrc-

nov-2019  

February 6-8, 2020 

WSRA 2020 Conference! Learning 
Together in Communities of Practice  

Register at www.wsra.org/wsra-2020 

April 28, 2020 

Title: Differentiation presented by 
Mike Ford 

Register at www.wsra.org/slrc-
april-2020  

All meetings are held at 

Turtle Creek Elementary 
School 

1235 Creek Road 

Delavan, WI 53115 

About SLRC 

The Southern Lakes Reading Council 
provides excellent professional 
development opportunities for 
educators in the Walworth County 
area.  

SLRC meets three to four times each 
school year, with meetings held 
either on week nights (5:00 pm with 
a light dinner) or on Saturday 
mornings (8:30 am breakfast)  

SLRC membership 

• $35 covers the
registration fee for the
meals and all of the
year’s meetings and
programs for SLRC.

• Nonmembers may attend
a meeting for $15.

• Are you a student teacher
or a first-year teacher?
SLRC waives the
membership/registration
fee for you!






